MURPHY OPERATING CORPORATION

TELEPHONE

—4
EL Petroleum Building, Suite 700 05 623-7210
MOC 200 West First Street

P. O. Box 2545
Roswell, New Mexico 88202-2545

May 22, 1995 ‘ o
T _294-J

5/25/75
0il Conservation Division fg»\ B .:er\

P. 0. Box 1980 (SN
Hobbs, New Mexico 88241-1980

Re: Form C-129 Application for
Exception to No-Flare Rule 306
State #1
Section 32-7S-32E
Lea County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:
Pursuant to letters dated April 4, 1995 and May 10, 1995
requesting the above referenced, please be advised that the well is

shut-in and, therefore, no casinghead gas is being flared.

Should you require additional information regarding this
matter, please advise.

Sincerely,

MURPHY OPERATING CORPORATION

C?CZAAPK,
Carol J. Garcia
Production Records Manager

CJG:ms



